From: wor Dunbar

Sent: 19 July 2016 10:15
To: Plannin

Cc: Mennear, Andrew (Councillor); Spinella, Gio
Subject: 28 Lyndhurst Road, NW3 5PB - Retrospective Planning Application
Attachments: 18th July 2016 Objection letter[3][1] copy 2.pdf; IMG_0023,jpg; IMG_0056.jpg; IMG_

0057 jpg

FAO Amy Grace Douglas

| attach a letter of objection to this application together with photographs from my property which highlight some of the
privacy and design issues referred to in the letter. Jpeg 23 illustrates how much higher the terrace is than the surrounding
gardens. Jpeg 56 illustrates how overlooked 20 and 22 Wedderburn Road are by this new terrace and how out of keeping
it is with the surroundings. Jpeg57 illustrates how the terrace looks down on the first floor of 20 Wedderburn Road which
is where the photograph is taken from and indeed is almost level with the second floor.

| would be grateful if you could keep me informed of progess in this matter.
Yours sincerely
Ivor Dunbar

20 Wedderburn Road
NW3 5Q6G



